
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

June 23. 1958 

Mr. R. T . Churchill 
Neville G . Penrose, Inc. 
F a i r Building 
Fort Worth 2, Texas 

Dear Mr. Churchill: 

We enclose two copies of Order R-1195 issued June 18, 
1958, by the Oil Conservation Commission in Case 1450, which was 
heard on May 28th at Santa Fe before an examiner. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L . Porter, J r . 
Secretary - Director 

bp 
E n d s . 


